
Crowan School Newsletter – 22nd November 2024

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 92.6%

Pengelly: 95.2%

Trenoweth: 95.4%

Releath: 98%
WELL DONE RELEATH!

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Talia and Noah

Trenoweth: Freyja and Jacob

Pengelly: Rosie, Buddy and Ottilie

Crenver: Sophia. Matthew and Xanthe

Awards for this half term’s value:
Self-belief

The footballers from last night’s game 

Well done all of you! 

IMPORTANT - INSET DAY FRIDAY 29th NOVEMBER 

Please remember, the school is closed next Friday for staff training.

Dates for your diary

Thursday 28th November – Pengelly visit to 
Royal Cornwall Museum 

Friday 29th November – INSET day (school 
closed to pupils)

Friday 13th December (10am) – Rock, Steady 
Music concert 

Please see dates overleaf re Christmas events

FOOTBALL MATCH 

Well done to Humphrey, Luke, Rodrigo, Frankie, Faizaan, Callum, Freddie, Harry 
and Lucas who showed great determination and team spirit, in a (very!) cold but 
exciting match yesterday against Trevithick School. Thank you to Mrs Fitton and 

the parents who transported children so that they could play. (Sorry we forgot to 
take any photos)

UK PARLIAMENT WEEK 

Well done to our year 5 and 6 
school council representatives who 

were great ambassadors for the 

school in their visit to County Hall as 
part of Parliament week. They 
learnt more about democracy 

and leadership skills before having 
the opportunity to question local 

councillors and MPs.



CRACKING CHRISTMAS FAIR

Thursday 5th December 6pm-8pm

Please come and support this great 
community event. There will be craft 

stalls, refreshments and we are hoping 
there might even be a special guest! 

The choir are also performing. 

CHRISTMAS CARDS

We will be putting out the postbox
from Monday 2nd December for 

any cards the children wish to send. 
If possible, could the cards be 

labelled with the  name and the 
initial of the class (R, T, P or C) so our 
post elves can get the cards to the 

right person! CHRISTMAS LUNCH

Wednesday 11th December

Please book lunch as normal via Parent 
Pay for this day (meat or veggie 

option). Please be aware there will not 

be jacket potatoes or pasta available 
on this day. Children may wear a 

Christmas jumper on this day (with their 
normal school skirt/trousers please).

Christmas planner

ROGUE THEATRE WINTER WOOD

Thursday 19th December 

The whole school will be taking a trip 
to Tehidy Woods for the Rogue 

theatre Winter Wood performance. 
As this will cost approximately £12 

per child, it will be partly funded by 
the PTA, but a £5 donation per child 

will be added to Parent Pay and 
you will also be asked to consent to 

the visit on Parent Pay. 

LAST DAY OF TERM

The last day of term is Friday 20th December and we will be finishing at 1.30pm on
this date (there will be NO Kids Club). Children may bring a toy or game to play
with on this day, please nothing with small parts or of sentimental importance.

CAROL SERVICE

Monday 16th December 

This service will be taking place at 
Crowan Church. This really involves the 

children in Crenver and Pengelly, 
although the children in Releath and 
Trenoweth have learnt some of the 
songs.  We welcome anyone who 

would like to attend this event.

CHRISTMAS PARTIES

Releath & Trenoweth Friday 13th Dec
Crenver & Pengelly Monday 16th Dec

Children can bring clothes to change 
into for the afternoon and information 

will be sent home regarding food.  

SIMPLY THE NATIVITY!

Releath and Trenoweth will be 
performing ‘Simply the Nativity!’ in 

the school hall on:
Monday 16th December 2pm (dress 

rehearsal for grandparents)
Tuesday 17th December 2pm

Wednesday 18th December 6pm

Tickets will go on sale from the main 
office on Monday 2nd December
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